
 

 

Minutes of the 

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

5:30 PM, July 9, 2019 

At Cook Memorial Library 

 

Members Present: Mark Albee, Bruno Siniscalchi and John Wheeler   

 

1. The minutes of 6/4/19 meeting were approved. 

2. John will meet with the Planning board 7/10 re its review of the master plan. John found nothing 

relevant to the cemeteries  

3. As of 7/19, there was 70% of the maintenance budget left.  Mark and Bruno will speak with Jeremy re 

payment requests and the need to list each cemetery worked on. 

4. $7000 will be listed for 2020 for Pease and Riverside fencing. 

5. The next meeting will be 9/3/19 at 5:30 at Cook Library.  If needed, the Chair will call a meeting for 8/6. 

6. The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John B. Wheeler        Cemetery minutes 070919 

 


